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4th March, 2021        Issue 05 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Swim Carnival 

Albury Swim Centre - March 11th 

 

School Council Meetings 

Finance: March 12th @ 10.00am 

General: March 17th @ 6.00pm 

AGM:  March 17th @ 6.30pm 

 

All Abilities Netball 

March 14th Sunday– 11:00am -12:00pm 

Public Holiday  

Labour day- Monday 8th March  

Pupil Free day  

May 25th 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

A reminder to parents that students are not to be dropped off before 8:45am each morning  
as there is limited staff on duty beforehand. School pick up is 3pm for students travelling in 
cars. Please let respite workers know the school hours and to sign the individual students out 
at the office. 
 
Swimming Sports 
Our annual school swimming sports will be held at the Albury pool on Thursday the 11th of March.   
Activities will begin at the pool at 10:30 and will finish by 1:30pm.  Not all students will be able to 
last this long and parents are welcome to join us at any time and take their students home at the 
point where they have had enough. 
We will be having a free sausage sizzle on the day and the canteen will be open.  Unfortunately we 
will not have the pool all to ourselves as members of the public will be able to enter so we ask for as 
many parents to come along and assist as possible.  There are a number of jobs that you can assist 
with and you will be more than welcome either in or out of the pool.   
All students must return a note to ensure that they are able to come to the sports.  The note also 
allows students to have a go on the waterslide if permission is given.  There is no cost involved for 
the day; however the notes MUST be returned. 
Hopefully the weather will be as it has been over the past few days and we will all have a fantastic 
day. 

 

Thank you to those families who  

participated in the Student Support Group 

Meetings held over the last few weeks. The 

opportunity for teachers to meet with  

families so early in the school year is  

extremely worthwhile. It gives us a chance 

to learn more about individual students, 

their learning and well-being needs, as well 

as gain some initial feedback about how the 

school year has commenced. Please keep in 

touch throughout the year, we greatly value 

your feedback. 

 

 

Pennie Moffat, Principal.  
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 This weeks Purple Moment Awards! 

HUNTER H  

Room 7  

For following instructions 

and staying on task 
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Friday  5th of  march cold coin donation 
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On Friday 5th March 2021 

It is Casual clothes day 

Gold coin donation to raise  

Money for Albury and Wodonga  

Foodshare, who supports our  

Breakfast club at Belvoir.  

By Wilbur Murray  
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Room 4 News 
Eleanor, Clare & Nicole.  

We are learning to line up. My mat is purple. Savannah. 

We are learning to line up. My mat is light pink. Bella. I washed the baby. Sophie. 

It is my birthday. Joshua.  I am learning to sit on my own. Abbey.  
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I like the swing. Jane.  

ROOM  4 NEWS 

I am in the Green Zone. Alexis.  
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Room 13 News 

Anthea, Christin & Rikki.  

Room 13 and Room 17 have been working together 

this term to get the veggie patches producing across 

the school. We are currently growing pumpkin, cel-

ery, rockmelons, butter beans, eggplants, pak choy, 

lettuce, beetroot, and broccoli to name a few. 
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School’s Web Page! 
As many of you may already know, Belvoir has created a Web page. You can 

access the page by going on to  

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, share information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individual students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 

CONTACT  DETAILS 

Could all families please make sure that they 
inform the school office whenever they have 
any changes to any of their contact details 
e.g.. home/mobile phone numbers, change of 

address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up 
to date information in case of emergencies.   

Please contact Andrea or Hannah on  

6059 8987 if you have any changes. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

School Athletics -  House Groups 

Students, Staff and Parents are put into 

groups according to their surnames. 

Each group has a name and colour and 

its requested that  everyone wears 

clothing the colour of the house they are 

allocated to.  

Surnames between       Colour       Name  

A-D   =     Red        -  Mitta  

E-K  =     Green     - Murray  

L-Q  =     Blue        -  Kiewa  

R-Z  =     Yellow    -  Hume 


